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Hello my name is Darby Mutagoma. I would like to thank the committee chairs 
Senator Baldacci and Representative Meyer, and members of the committee.  The 
Boys and Girls Club, especially the efforts that come from the Bridge to Success Teen
Center, are the main reason I am at Howard University. When I was younger, the 
BGC was a second home to my younger brother and I and as we grew older, they 
continued to support us in every way they could. These plans will help the Boys and 
Girls Club do so much more for so many more children. Thank you for your time. 


